
From: Gail Campbell
Subject: Park renaming

Date: June 5, 2025 at 11:12 AM
To: mayor_chow@toronto.ca

Greeting Mayor Chow

As a resident of Trefan court/Corktown since 1990, I feel compelled to write to you about the naming of
a parkette in our neighbourhood at the corner of Shuter and Sumach.  

This naming- Louis March-  by Moise came about without any input from the community.  Given that we
all use this parkette for various reasons, and live nearby, it is only reasonable that we have an
opportunity to put forth  names which then should be voted on by the residents, not by a single
individual.  

We ask that you motion this for your next meeting before it's too late to make the change. 

Thank you.

--
Gail Campbell
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